
            

 

Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act (UFLPA) Compliance Statement 

Company Name: EDAC Inc 

Company Address: 161 Alden Rd, Unit 7 & 8, Markham, Ontario, Canada, L3R 3W7 

Website: www.edac.net 
E-mail: support@edac.net 
Telephone: +1 (416) 754-3322 

 
The Uyghur Forced Labor Prevention Act (UFLPA), signed into law on December 23, 2021, establishes a rebuttable 
presumption that goods mined, produced, or manufactured wholly or in part in the Xinjiang Uyghur Autonomous Region 
(XUAR) of China, or by entities on the UFLPA Entity List, are made with forced labor. As such, these goods are prohibited 
from being imported into the United States under Section 307 of the Tariff Act of 1930. This presumption took effect on June 
21, 2022.  
 
More information on the UFLPA can be found here: https://www.cbp.gov/trade/forced-labor/UFLPA  
 
The presumption applies unless the Commissioner of U.S. CBP determines there is an exception through clear and 
convincing evidence, that the goods, wares, articles, or merchandise were not produced using forced labor or that UFLPA 
does not apply. 
 
To comply with the UFLPA, EDAC certifies that its products are not produced wholly or in part in China’s Xinjiang Uyghur 
Autonomous Region, nor are they produced by entities listed under the UFLPA Entity List. 
 
For further inquiries, please contact: support@edac.net.  

http://www.edac.net/
mailto:support@edac.net
https://www.cbp.gov/trade/forced-labor/UFLPA
mailto:support@edac.net

